

Mallard Road Bournemouth Dorset BH8 9PW

T: 01202 512697 F: 01202 513181

E: office@tbowa.org W: www.tbowa.org

1st December 2017

Dear Parents, Guardians & Carers

I am sure you are aware that we have experienced some problems with the heating in the Academy during the past week.

It is unfortunate that there are some issues regarding the boilers and we are working with various contractors to resolve the problems as soon as possible.

Some areas of the Academy are colder than others, and we have purchased and hired a quantity of heaters to ensure that lessons can continue as normal. Students are encouraged to wear Academy jumpers and are able to wear their Academy hoodies, and/or coats if appropriate. The school building has remained open during break times, so students are able to remain inside during these times.

We anticipate that these problems will be resolved shortly and appreciate your support at this time

Thank you for your continued support and prayers.

Best wishes,

mi 6

Paul Mc

